
	
  

Parker Road/Quincy Avenue/Smoky Hill Road
Intersection Improvement Study
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WxaT ARE THE STUDY AREA LIMITS?
The study area limits are along Parker Road, from the Lehigh Avenue intersection to
the Temple Drive intersection. The study area includes Quincy Avenue from west of
Parker Road through the Chambers Road intersection, and includes Smoky Hill Road
from north of the Quincy Avenue intersection to south of the Tufts Place intersection.
Potential physical improvements are focused at the Parker Road and Smoky Hill
Road intersections with Quincy Avenue. The adjacent intersections are evaluated for
potential operational benefits or impacts resulting from changes at those intersections.

Wnv rs rHrs sruDy BErNG coNDUcrEo? Aneru'T rMpRovEMENTs ALREADv planneo?
The 2009 Parker Road Corridor Study recommended that a grade-separated
interchange be constructed at the intersection of Parker Road and Quincy Avenue,
in addition to widening Parker Road between Hampden Avenue and Quincy Avenue.
There is currently no funding for a Iarge-scale interchange construction project.
This current operational improvement study is intended to study relatively low-cost
improvements that can improve the transportation operations of the Parker Road and
Quincy Avenue intersection and the Smoky Hill Road and Quincy Avenue intersection
with funding that may be obtained in the near term.

How wERE ALTERNATTvES EvALUlreo?
Alternatives were evaluated for consistency with the project goals, using a two-tiered
process. The project team considered tradeoffs during the alternatives evaluation
process. The detailed alternatives screening process determined impacts (both
adverse and beneficial) of various improvements. Action alternatives were compared
to a No Action alternative. Traffic analysis considered local agency plans and land use
projections into years 2O2O and 2A40. Public and agency comments were considered
during alternatives development and evaluation, and will also be used to refine
alternatives being carried forward and to shape details of the study recommendations.

Wnar wrLL THE pRoDUcr oF THrs sruov ee?
This study will develop recommendations to potentially reduce congestion and
improve operational performance and safety of the Parker Road and Quincy Avenue
intersection and the Quincy Avenue and Smoky Hill Road intersection. The study will
provide a plan for relatively low-cost near-term operational improvements, which will
be used by the City of Aurora for obtaining funding and project implementation.

Wnen wrLL REcoMMENDATToNs FRoM THIs sruDY BE coNsrnucreo?
The timeline for improvements is dependent on funding availability. Currently, there is
no funding identified for implementing study recommendations.

Q: WnenE cAN f rrruo MoRE TNFoRMATToN ABour rHE pRoJEcr, JorN THE MATLTNG Lrsr,
AND SUBMIT A COMMENT?

A: Visit the project web page: www.auroragov.org/ parkerquincystudy
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